
Dear Parents, 

The PTFA is delighted to bring you a special Navratri celebration at the school on Sunday 25th September 

2022 from 3pm till 7pm. 

We’d love to see you there with your family and friends, and to join us in marking the festival by taking 

part in Garba and Raas, enjoying live music by Krishna Sangeet and Rupa Soni, tucking into delicious 

snacks – and all while raising funds for our school!  

There’ll even be prizes on the day for best-dressed girls and boys, as well as best dancers! And if you 

haven’t got your Dandiya Sticks yet, we’ll be selling them on the day. 

Please see the attached poster for more details about the event. 

Tickets are priced at just £3 per head, and can be booked in advance only. Due to limits on hall capacity, 

we encourage you to book early to avoid disappointment! 

To book and purchase your tickets, please follow the instructions below: 

 

1. CLICK HERE TO PAY FOR YOUR TICKETS - Use this link to pay for your tickets and ensure you 

take a record/screen capture of the code at the bottom of the payment successful page. 

 

2. CLICK HERE TO BOOK YOUR TICKETS - Book your tickets on Eventbrite using this link ensuring 

you provide your correct Sum Up Reference code from step 1 as well as the last 4 Digits of your 

16 digit long card number used to make the payment whilst registering your details. 

3. Bring your Eventbrite booking confirmation with you for entry. 

**Payment must be made before booking your tickets on Eventbrite, otherwise tickets will be cancelled. 
No refunds permitted on booked and purchased tickets** 

If you and your family would like to perform the day’s Aarti ceremony as our Mukhya Yajmaan, please 
contact us on avantifieldsptfa@gmail.com to register your name. 

As always, all funds raised will go towards school projects, so we’d love to have your support in donating 
and sponsoring any aspect of the event.  E.g. Prashad (we’re sure we’re lucky enough to have some 
mithaai makers among our school community!), music band, refreshments, decoration etc.   

As per school policy on food health and safety,  we would ask that guests do not bring their own Prashad 
items, but would encourage people to donate money towards the Prashad that PTFA will provide.  

https://pay.sumup.io/b2c/QWVWFULO
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/navaratri-2022-tickets-409902087177
mailto:avantifieldsptfa@gmail.com


Please do get in touch with us to find out how you can help us make this event a super successful one!  
All donations gratefully received.   

We look forward to seeing you at the event! 

Warm regards 

PTFA Committee 

 


